
National Rifle Association of Australia 
 

Appointment of Director to Fill Casual Vacancy  
 

The National Rifle Association of Australia (NRAA) is the National Sporting Organisation 
(NSO) responsible for leading the sport of long-range target shooting in Australia. It is a not-
for-profit organisation, a member of Shooting Australia (responsible for Olympic Games 
selections) and the International Confederation of Fullbore Rifle Associations (ICFRA).  
 
Australian Teams recently won the 2024 World Championships in Target Rifle in the Open 
and Veterans (Over 60) categories. Australian shooters also won four of the five individual 
World Championships in the Target Rifle categories contested. In 2023, the Australian F-
Open team won the bronze medal in the F-Class World Championships.  
 
Australian Teams will be competing internationally at the 2026 F Class World Championships 
in England after finishing in 3rd position in 2023.  The NRAA will also be hosting ICFRA 
international Teams matches as part of the October 2026 National Rife Championships in 
Brisbane. 
 
More information on the NRAA can be viewed on the website: Home - NRAA - National Rifle 
Association of Australia 
 
The NRAA is currently seeking a skilled and experienced person to fill a casual Director 
vacancy on the NRAA Board. Director positions are voluntary roles, but approved expenses 
associated with carrying out the duties are reimbursable. 
 
The position will be appointed until the 2025 AGM, which will be held in November 2025. 
The appointed Director will be encouraged to stand for election at the AGM for a term of 
two or three years.  Candidates who are either NRAA members (through its State and 
Territory Organisations) or independent persons, are encouraged to apply.  
 
With the appointment of this Director position, the NRAA is seeking to expand the skills on 
its Board to include a marketing, promotions and sponsorship background. Experience in a 
corporate background, not-for-profit or another sport would be highly valued.   
 
NRAA has a Board of Directors (currently up to five maximum), three staff members and a 
part-time accountant. A range of Committees operate to administer and implement the key 
objectives of the Organisation. Across its nine State and Territory member organisations, 
there are over 6,500 individual members.  
 
Nominations are sought from interested persons with the suitable skills and experience 
outlined and seeking to be part of a progressive Board developing the sport of competitive 
long-range target shooting.    

 
Nominations 
Expressions of Interest (EOI’s) should be emailed to eo@nraa.com.au  and include a brief 
synopsis of the nominee’s skills, experience and qualifications and how they will add value to 
the NRAA Board.  

 
Lodgment of EOI’s will close on 25th March 2025.   
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